
 

 

 

 

 

22 November 2021 

Dear Jenny, 

Childcare and parental employment: the pandemic and beyond  

Thank you for your letter of 4 November concerning a proposed approach to the above 

inquiry, which is relevant to the Economy, Trade and Rural Affairs Committee remit.  

Members considered your letter at our meeting on 11 November. They were content for 

Sarah Murphy MS, who sits on both committees, to act as a rapporteur to take forward 

lines of questioning that may be proposed by Members of this Committee, during your 

scrutiny sessions. 

Members would also welcome being kept informed of the progress of the inquiry, and I’m 

happy for the two clerking teams to share information to facilitate that.  

Best regards, 

 

Paul Davies MS 

Chair: Economy, Trade and Rural Affairs Committee  
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